Abacus Primary School News Newsletter 337

13/9/19



Well done to Max for his swimming achievements.



Dates for this academic year have For Your Diary!

school calendar on our school website www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk.

Introduction sessions

These are an opportunity for you to meet the year group staff, hear about the curriculum organisation and topics that are going to be taught throughout this academic year, find out about P.E. days, homework days etc...

Foundation: Wednesday 2nd October 2019 at 9am

Year 1: Tuesday 24th September 2019 at

Year 2: Wednesday 25th September 2019 at 9am.

Year 3: Thursday 19th September 2019 at 9am

Year 4: Wednesday 18th September 2019 at 9am



I am delighted to inform you that we have been awarded the Good diabetes Care in school award. The feedback from our application was very positive

Congratulations for all of your hard work in supporting students with Type 1 diabetes. You are setting the standard for great diabetes care in school and making a difference to all students with Type 1.

Next week. we will be back on WEEK 3 of the Summer menu.





Spotlight on our Curriculum



We have enjoyed meeting you all at home visits this week.

We have had a lovely first day today and look forward to next week starting our topic of Marvellous Me.



It was super exciting on Monday as we had a special delivery from Madam Dragon...a mysterious egg that we need to look after. She also sent us a book about a Dragon School to help us with our story writing skills, which we have already started working on.



In Year 2 we have started to talk about our Rule Britannia topic. Children have compared London now to the past which will lead us into The Great Fire of London. We are reading 'Not Now Bernard' in English and focusing on Place Value in Maths.



In Year 3, we have started our Stone Age to Iron Age topic.

In English we have been learning about and reading Fables, which are stories with a moral. A moral is a message that teaches you a lesson e.g. 'A kindness is never wasted'.



This week in Year 4 we have started to look at The Rainforest. In English we are discussing the all important question should we cut sown the Rainforest? It's been great to see you all so enthusiastic.



This week we have travelled back in time to the 5th century to learn about The Anglo Saxons. We have discovered why they invaded Britain, where they settled and all about the burial site at Sutton Hoo.